Appendix E

Farnborough Aerodrome Consultative Committee

Annual Report

A meeting was held of the above committee at Rushmoor Council offices (5/11/2015).

Mike Hodge (TAG) Reported:

That Oct 2015 was the busiest month since 2007 and the recession.

The site was ‘winter ready’.

TAG was certified to ISO 14,001.

Length of flights was 3% less (probably due to fewer flights between Moscow and
Farnborough)

TAG had sponsored a film ‘Aspirations of young people’ which has been circulated to local
schools and is available for loan to any other interested parties.

TAG has sponsored ‘Music in the Park’ and the Phyliss Tuckwell Charity.

Lounge 5 has been redesigned to accommodate more people.

A gymnasium has been built for crew members resting between flights.

Airspace change Proposal Update.

The changes are awaiting final approval from CAA. It is ‘on pause’ while other parties are
consulted.

This is an opportunity for GBC to become involved if there are concerns about flight traffic.

Any Other Questions

There were no more questions or statements from the committee, or any members of the public
present.

ClIr William Cole, APC
12/11/15




